
Pembina Pipeline Corporation
4000, 585 – 8th Avenue S.W., Calgary, Alberta Canada T2P 1G1

Telephone: (403) 231 7500 Fax: (403) 237 0254

April 26th, 2016

Sturgeon County
c/o Aaron Hair, RPP, MCIP
Planning and Development Officer
9613 – 100th Street
Morinville, Alberta
T8R 1L9

To Sturgeon County Council:

Subject: Road Closure and Transfer Agreements Associated with Portions of Rge Rd 221 and Twp Rd 560

Please accept this letter as indication that Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP has reviewed the two draft Road Closure
and Transfer Agreements prepared by Sturgeon County for a portion of Range Road 221 and a portion of Township Road
560.

Once the necessary information is obtained from Alberta Land Titles to complete the “Schedule A’s” within the draft
agreements, Pembina is willing and prepared to execute the two agreements.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask.

Best regards,
Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP

Brad Kohlsmith, P. Eng.
Sr. Manager, Engineering – Natural Gas Liquids Business Unit


